Danang Department of Transport Awards Scholarships

A delegation from the Danang Department of Tourism led by Mr. Phan Van Chuong, Vice-Manager, visited DTU
on the Vietnamese Teachers’ Day, November 20" Mr. Nguyen Huu Phu, DTU Vice-Provost and the faculty of the
DTU Civil Engineering department welcomed the delegations.
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Mr. Phan Van Chuong speaks at the meeting

“We have employed many DTU students to work for us over the years. The Danang Department of Transport and
DTU have been partners for a long time and I hope the relationship will grow in the future in our collaboration to
educate even more workers”, said Mr. Chuong.

Mr. Phan Van Chuong awarded three scholarships to Bui Quang Phuong, Phan Anh Tuan and Vo Phi Hoa, who
have all made such great efforts in their studies despite their poor backgrounds.

On behalf of DTU, Mr. Nguyen Huu Phu thanked the delegation for their continuing support. “We warmly welcome
you to DTU and thank you so much for offering scholarships to our students. We hope that our relationship will be

more get stronger”, said Mr. Phu.
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